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Huron County Public Health (HCPH) Contributes to the Fisher-Titus Walking Path at the Willard Reservoir 

 

WILLARD, Ohio – The Creating Healthy Communities (CHC) program at Huron County Public Health is 

proud to have sponsored a quarter mile of the newly completed Fisher-Titus Walking Path at the 

Willard Reservoir in Willard, Ohio. Huron County CHC was able to donate $10,000.00 to the Fisher-

Titus Foundation in order to support the installment of the paved path. The Fisher-Titus Walking 

Path includes the newly paved 2.32-mile ADA accessible path surrounding the top of the Reservoir 

as well as ten storyboards that will be used to educate users about healthy living that can be 

changed to cover current health topics. 

 

Huron County CHC would like to thank the Fisher-Titus Foundation for letting us be a part of such a 

wonderful project. The Fisher-Titus Foundation has been a great partner in furthering CHC’s mission 

of increasing opportunities for physical activity that are accessible to all, and we look forward to 

continuing to work with them in the future. 

 

Grace Habeck, Program Coordinator for Huron County CHC was able to visit the newly finished 

Walking Path on June 23rd, 2022, photos from the visit can be seen below. The Fisher-Titus Walking 

Path will have an official ribbon cutting ceremony on July 10th, 2022, at 1:00 PM at the Willard 

Reservoir (2954 St. Rt 61, Willard, OH, 44890). Unfortunately, Huron County Public Health is unable 

to attend the event, but we are excited for the grand opening of this wonderful new addition to 

Willard.  

 

HCPH would like to invite any individuals, agencies, or organizations interested in getting involved in 

the work of CHC at the local level to complete an interest form at 

https://www.huroncohealth.com/creatinghealthycommunities or to contact the CHC Coordinator, 

Grace Habeck, directly at ghabeck@huroncohealth.com or 567-244-3270. 
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